
Be A Mentor Today
Change a Life for Tomorrow

Calling all Will Rogers High School Alumni and Friends
to be a part of the STIRRUPS Mentoring Program

 
 
STIRRUPS Mentoring Program is in its second year for Will Rogers students - grades 
7th through 12th.  Some of the students are not currently receiving enough help to 
reach the school goal of attending Tulsa Community College on campus or Tulsa 
Technical College during their junior and senior years.
 
The Will Rogers Community Foundation founded the STIRRUPS Mentoring Program 
last spring in coordination with Communities In Schools organization on campus.  We
are seeking volunteers who are willing to commit to one hour per week to meet one-
on-one with a student.  There is a two hour training requirement to participate, and 
we work with your schedule.
 
Will Rogers College Junior High and High School is located at 3909 E 5th Place, four 
blocks east of the University of Tulsa in a beautiful Art Deco Masterpiece. 
 

Here's the Mentoring Opportunity
 

o  Mentors are needed to provide support to the WRCHS students
 
o  Mentors will commit to the program one hour on one day per week
 
o  Mentors can meet with Mentees during or directly after school
 
o  Mentors meet with Mentees in a one-on-one situation and a background
   check will be required
 
o  Mentors are a role model, friend, motivator, and listener
 
 

To see how you can help or be involved, please contact:
 
 

Johnnie Egbert, STIRRUPS Director
 918-698-9878 or egberjo@  hotmail.com

 or
 Susan Mulvaney, Communities in Schools WRCHS Site Coordinator

 918-833-9087 or susan.  mulvaney@  tulsa.  cismidamerica.org
 or

  Ray Gamez, Communities In Schools WRCJHS Site Coordinator
 918-833-9088 or ray.  gamez@  tulsa.  cismidamerica.org


